
FLUVANNA COUNTY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BY ORDER OF 
FLUVANNA COUNTY 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Pursuant to Virginia Code Sec. 15.2-2507, the Board of Super-
visors of Fluvanna County, Virginia (the “County”) will hold 
a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 15, 2020, 
in the Morris Room of the County Administration Building 
in Palmyra, Virginia, located at 132 Main Street, Palmyra, 
Virginia, 22963 with respect to the following proposed 
amendment to the County’s Fiscal Year 2020 Budget:

The Adopted FY2020 budget totals $82,838,129 in revenues 
and expenditures. The proposed amendment for the Zion 
Crossroads Construction Budget calls for an increase of 
$2,750,000 in revenues and expenditures. 

In order to comply with Governor Northam’s directive 
to limit gatherings to fewer than ten people, and to main-
tain physical distancing in an effort to avoid spreading 
COVID-19, the hearing will be closed to public attendance. 
The Board of Supervisors meeting will be livestreamed 
so that the public may watch the meeting. Information 
for viewing the meeting will be provided on the County 
website, fluvannacounty.org. Citizens wishing to comment 
can send comments to clerk@fluvannacounty.org, calling 
the County Administration office at 434-591-1910, or by 
emailing or calling district Supervisors. Contact information 
can be found on the County website. Questions concern-
ing this amendment can be directed to the County Finance 
Department at (434) 591-1930.


